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AU SENSITIZATION AND MOTIVATION CAMPAIGN ON ECOSOCC ELECTIONS 

ARRIVES IN LIBREVILLE, GABON 

 

Libreville, 18 September 2014 - 

Upon arrival in Libreville, Gabon, 

the African Union delegation holds 

working session with H.E. Theo-

Sidoine Noussi Mickele, to discuss 

on the preparations for the 

meeting with the Gabonese civil 

society organisations scheduled 

for Friday 19 September 2014 at 

the headquarters of the Economic and Social Council, Libreville Gabon.  The meeting 

will hold within the framework of the ongoing  sensitization and motivation campaign for 

the election of the 2nd General Assembly of the Economic, Social and Cultural Council 

of the African Union (ECOSOCC) billed for the fourth quarter of the year 2014.  

 

Members of the AU 
sensitization team are: Mr. Jalel 
Chelba, Head of the Civil 
Society Division of the African 
Union, Mrs. Hortense Nguema 
Okome, 
Head of the African Union 
Liaison Office to the Economic 
Community of the Central 
African States (ECCAS), Mrs. 
Fatima Karadja, vice president 
of the 2nd ECOSOCC General 
Assembly, Mr. Baba Sogodogo, 
Office of the Chairperson of the 
AUC and member of the 
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Interdepartemental Committee of the AUC and Mrs. Esther Azaa Tankou, Head of 
Information Division in the Directorate of Information and Communication of the African 
Union. 
 

 
Media representatives in Libreville are invited to cover the Sensitization and 

Motivation Campaign in the Conference room of the Economic and Social Council 

on Friday 19 September 2014 at 9:30 am .  

 

Interview requests should be addressed to Mrs. Esther Tankou, Head if Information 
Division, Directorate of Information and Communication, African Union Commission 
(AUC), E-mail :  Yamboue@africa-union.org / esthertankou@yahoo.com  
 
For further information please contact :  
Mr. Jalel CHELBA, Head of Civil Society Division, African Union Commission 
Email: jalelc@africa-union.org  

 

For further information contact 

Directorate of Information and Communication | African Union Commission I E-mail: dinfo@african-union.org I Web 
Site: www.au.int I Addis Ababa | Ethiopia 

Follow us 

Face book: https://www.facebook.com/AfricanUnionCommission 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/_AfricanUnion 

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/AUCommission  

Learn more at:  
http://www.au.int 
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